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Yes, I would like to be a member of the Sugarloaf Mountain Ski Club!

Name:_______________________________________Address:_____________________________________________________

City: _______________________State: ____________ Zip:________________ Email:___________________________________

� Individual $25 � Couple $40 � Family $50 �This is a renewal. I’ve been a member since:_________________________

Please make checks out to: Sugarloaf Mountain Ski Club, •VillageWest #13 • CarrabassettValley, Maine 04947

Sugarloaf Ski Club • Village West #13 • Carrabassett Valley, Maine 04947 • 207.237.6955

Sugarloaf Mountain Ski Club 60th Annual Meeting
January 22, 2011 Minutes

President Bruce Miles
welcomed everyone to the
60th Annual Meeting of the
Sugarloaf Mountain Ski Club.
He asked for a motion to
approve the minutes of the
59th Annual meeting and
Charlie Brown made the
motion, which was seconded
by Greg Foster.There being no
discussion, a vote was called
and the minutes passed as
written.

Bruce explained that every
year one third of the board
members are up for reelection
and he turned the meeting
over to Lev Steeves.The
nominating committee pro-
posed the following names as
board members for a three-
year term: Bruce Miles, Joe
Tutlis,Virginia Bousum, Joyce
Tobias, and Greg Foster.There
being no further nominations
from the floor, the slate of
candidates was accepted.The
slate of officers for a one year
term included Bruce Miles;
President, Steve Schaefer ;Vice
President, Phil Hunter ;
Treasure, and Nancy Holliday;
Secretary.There being no
nominations from the floor,
the slate of officers passed.

Bruce asked the board
members to stand and be
recognized. He then turned
the meeting over to Phil
Hunter,Treasurer.

Treasurer’s Report: Phil said
that last year at the Annual
Meeting we had total assets of
$174,000 and tonight we have
assets of $188,948.06.This
represents an 8% increase
over last year. We have an
Operating Fund and a Capital
Fund. In the Capital fund,
which we try to increase
every year because it is where
we get monies to finance
major projects, we had
$149,747.00 last year and as
of now we have $165,452.00.
This is a 9% increase over last
year.

Our stock/bond portfolio
investments through mutual
funds have risen from $32,900
to $37,690, which is a 9%
increase over last year. Other
investments include certificates
of deposit, which at present
are only earning 1.25%.This

brings our total investment
percentage increase down
slightly. In 2001 our total as-
sets were $84,000 and today
they are $188,000. The club
has really grown financially.

Our budget runs about
$54,000 a year for income and
expenses and every year we
net about $10,000 more,
which is moved into the
Capital Fund.This is why the
Capital Fund has increased
over time. On the expense
side, we have had increases,
such as the newsletter costs,
which directly benefits mem-
bership.We support a number
of activities, including the Fire-
side Chats, throughThe Ski
Mu-seum of Maine and our
own Scholarship Program.We
purchased race bibs and a
wireless timing system for the
Competition Center. We also

support the SAD 58 Ski and
Skate program, which helps
needy kids in the local schools
to participate in the Ski/Skate
program.

In 2001 our scholarship fund-
ing was $6,000 and this year
we spent $16,000 for grants
to students in both SAD 58
and non SAD 58 schools who
participate in our Junior
Programs.The funds for the
Scholarship Program come
from the profits made from
our social events and fund
raising activities.The pig roast,
the wine tasting, and the Snow
Ball have profits designated to
the Scholarship fund.The race
BBQ’s, which Bruce has been
putting on since last year, have
brought in over $2,600. There
is also a new source of
income, and that is the little
box on the membership
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form that one can check to
donate at the time of renew-
ing membership. Happily there
are many people who have
been checking this little box,
and we thank you.

Bruce entertained a motion
that theTreasurer’s report be
accepted. Greg Foster made
the motion and JoyceTobias,
seconded.The motion passed.

President’s Report: Bruce
thanked the members of the
Cardiac Club, who support
the Scholarship Fund in a
significant way when they
participate in the Cardiac Club
each year. He explained that
the SAD 58 Ski/Skate Fund
was set up last year in mem-
ory of Norton Luce and that
the Ski Club donated money
to it.The Norton Luce Fund
has covered the expenses to
this date and we have made a
5-year commitment to the
Ski/Skate program. Bruce went

on to explain that for $5.00,
children in the local schools
come to the mountain one
afternoon each week to ski,
snowboard, ice skate or cross
country ski and that the
program includes equipment,
a lift ticket, a lesson, hot
chocolate and a cookie.

He said it has been a great
year.Things are going well and
the Club is gaining visibility all
the time..The SCVA Program
now has a Parent Support
Organization and we have let
them know we are here to
help.

Old Business: Regis Lepage
asked for an update on the
new Comp Center. Bruce said
that after the derailment of
the Spillway chair in Decem-
ber he had stopped bugging
John Diller about the project.
But Rick Goduti, who is the ar-
chitect, has said that he will
contact CNL directly to try to

find out about a time line.We
are ready to go, and CVA as
well as Maine Handicapped
Skiing are partnering with us. It
may not be started this sum-
mer, but probably will be by
next summer.

New Business: Bruce re-
minded everyone about the
Snowball, which will be held in
the King Pine Room.There will
be a historical display, and we
are starting a scrapbook,
which will focus on the three
and four generation families
who ski at Sugarloaf.

There has been a request for
money to help put a large flat
screenTV in the Comp
Center.The SCVA PSO is
requesting $500.00 to be
matched by fundraising for a
project which will cost around
$2,500 when completed. Huck
Wonson moved that the club
donate $500.00 in matching
funds for theTV and computer

set up, the remaining funds to
be raised by the PSO. Joyce
Tobias seconded the motion.
Greg Foster asked who would
be responsible for the equip-
ment and who would install it.
It will be owned by the SCVA
program and Jim McCormack
will be responsible for the
equipment. He has asked the
Mountain IT department to
install it. Betty Ann Listowich
explained that the access to
the controls will be upstairs
and only run by authorized
personel.There are lots of
applications that may be used
on this system, some of which
can be income generating.
After the discussion there was
a vote and it passed.

There being no other new
business, Carolyn Lepage
moved to adjourn and Kathy
Miles seconded it. �

Respectively submitted
Nancy Holliday, Secretary
Sugarloaf Mountain Ski Club

Now I know the secret of making the
best persons; it is to grow in the open air and

to eat and sleep with the Earth!
-WaltWhitman

Celebrating 20+ years of

Youth Wilderness Trips
with Lionel, Lead Instructor
and Professional Maine Guide

Whitewater Kayaking
July 10 – July 24 • $1,599 (all inclusive)

14 - 18 yrs old

Flagstaff Explorer
Sea/lake kayaking & hiking

July 31 - August 6 • $699 (all inclusive)
12 - 15 years old

(Prices are all-inclusive; trips are co-ed;
no previous experience required)

HAPPy TUNES!!
Valley Crossing on Route 27 • Next to Tufulio’s

7 miles South of the Access Road • 207-235-TUNE
Email: happy@tdstelme.net

END OF SEASON
SPECIAL

Tune & Store - $70
This package includes:

• Spring:CompleteTune-Up
• Summer:Dry Storage
• Fall: Binding calibration and
new “ready-to-ski” wax!

(please remember to mention that
you are a Ski Club member!)
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McKay Waddle
Scholarship Races 2011

By Jano Wilkinson

Serving the best
coffee, eats & chat
this side of Ripsaw.

Across the street from
the ski lockers

Open every day at 7am

We treat all pet
emergencies 24/7

MaineVeterinary Referral Center
in Scarborough. Maine

Open every day year round including weekends and holidays.
Our hospital is located next to Scarborough Downs

in the Enterprise Business Park off Route One.

MAINE
VETERINARY

REFERRAL CENTER
Emergency

and Specialty
Hospital

To be prepared, enter this info
into your mobile phone and GPS:

207.885.1290
1500TechnologyWay, Scarborough,ME

maineveterinaryreferralcenter.com

Don't put away those racing skis just yet! The
McKay/Waddle Scholarship Races are slated for

April 9, 2011, and this is the 30th year we
have held them at Sugarloaf. This important
fundraising and fun event has been known to

separate the men from the boys (or the women
from the girls) with its springtime conditions

and costumed clad competitors.

The scholarships were developed in the 1980's by the families of
two Sugarloafers: Dan McKay and MikeWaddle who both died
tragically at young ages in different accidents. It was in the 1970's
that the beginnings of CVA were held in the form of a tutorial
program for 8 weeks in the winter. The kids skied during the days
on the mountain and studied in the evenings in a space provided
in the basement of the chapel. Dan and Mike were attendees of
this program and became friends as well as competing spirits. It
was in January of l980 that Mike perished in a boating accident (a
fire), leaving a legacy of ski racing to his son Bobby and his brother

Matt. TheWaddle family decided to hold a race in Mike's mem-
ory and use the monies generated to develop a fund to help off-
set the escalating costs of race entry fees.

Sadly, 2 1/2 years later Dan died as a result from a fall while
climbing the GrandTeton inWyoming where he was living at the
time. The McKays set up a fund to aid young racers with their
travel costs, and a telemark race was started in his name in 1982.
For the next several years the two scholarship funds remained
separate, and over $6,000.00 was generated from the two events.

Mike Waddle tending his traps.
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between the morning telemark race and the afternoon alpine
race and a bib draw for prizes following all the runs. All of the
prizes are generously donated by local establishments, such as
Aardvark Outfitters, Gepettos Restaurant, the Patagonia Outlet of
Freeport, Mother's Mountain Mustard, the Rack, HappyTunes, and
KC's Kreativity Center.There are great prizes, lobsters, picnics, and
much much more! This year could be the very biggest ever, as it is
the 30th annual event!

Here are some of the details:

April 9, 2011 on Competition Hill

Telemark Race (2 runs) 10 am start

Alpine Race (2 runs) after the BBQ lunch 11: 45 - 12:30

Awards ceremony immediately following the last alpine runs.

All proceeds go to the McKay /Waddle Scholarship Fund and do-
nations are tax deductible under the Sugarloaf Regional Ski Educa-
tional Foundation.

Come on out and help the young racers who can benefit from
these generous funds to achieve their racing goals.To date, the
funds have helped more than 25 people with entry fees and travel
expenses and more than $30,000.00 has been generated over the
years with these races being the largest fundraising event. See you
on April 9th for a very special time and a good cause to boot! �

The two families approached the Sugarloaf Regional Ski Educa-
tional Foundation (which manages the funds to this day) , with a
plan to combine these two races and the monies that they bring
in, to form one fund:The McKay/Waddle Scholarship Fund.

The event became an annual springtime favorite, as it is the final
race of the season. It is common to have 3 generations competing
against each other and some folks can boast that this was their
first racing experience ever! An important favorite part of the day
is the stylish tee shirt that each entrant gets when they sign up.
The design includes a telemark skier on one side and an alpine
racer on the other and the shirts are a different color every year.

I have made 4 tee-shirt quilts using the various logos to give to
family members and friends from all the shirts I have acquired
over the years, and I still have lots more! There is a barbeque lunch

Hi Everyone,   
If you re considering selling or buying a home at 
Sugarloaf, I specialize in the Sugarloaf Area; 
Kingfield to Eustis, and would be delighted to help 
you.                               Nancy Holliday 
 

www.sugarloafarearealestate.com

The 4% Company 
(2% if you help!) 

Brokers: Stan & Janice Tingley, Jan Kremin, Tom Carey 
& Nancy Holliday 
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To help celebrate Sugarloaf ’s
60 Anniversary, the Ski Club
initiated a project to gather
photographs of families who
claim three or four generations
of Sugarloaf skiers. In just a
short time we have gathered
pictures for 30 families, 10 of
them with four generations
of faithful skiers!

This is an ongoing project,
with real life and digital albums
documenting the loyalty of
“Sugarloaf ’s Skiing Families”.
Each 3- or 4- generation family
(any 5-gen’s out there?) will
have a page in the album, with
one or more photos - on-
snow or not, past or present,
small groups or large, complete
families or not - and text such
as identifying photo captions,
the names of each generation’s
Sugarloafers, and dates.

Recently, we received wonder-
ful photos of first generation
skiers in the 1950’s, and a
recent photo of their great-
grandchildren on skis.We also
have a summer-time portrait
of a large Sugarloaf family. Just
be creative. . . and have fun
with this!

Send your photos and family
information to the Ski Club –
by email to sugarloafski-
club@roadrunner.com, or by
USPS to Sugarloaf Ski Club,
VillageWest #13, Carrabassett
Valley, ME 04947, or deliver
them to the Ski Club office.
For more information about
the project, contact Mary
Hunter at
marlhunter@aol.com.

Guidelines: Digital photos
should be sent in the original

“Generations of Sugarloafers”
...we need your help!

file when possible, the larger
file size the better ; jpeg is pre-
ferred. Send the file as an at-
tachment to an email. Printed
photos can be scanned (at
high resolution) and sent, or

send the photo for us to scan,
and we’ll send it back to you.
Questions? Contact Cindy
Foster : cindy@thefosters.me,
or 207-237-3711 (winter) or
207-644-1334.

Back: Karen Hunter Korn, her husband Charlie,First generation Sugar-
loafers Phil and Mary Hunter Front: Karen & Charlie’s daughters Giselle,

Christina and Allison Korn
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Sugarloaf Locker Room
Emily Listowich

The ‘locker room underThe
Bag’, as locals would call it; this
was the original place to get
dressed each morning at
Sugarloaf.This was where local
ski bums and the old time
Sugarloafers met every day to
boot up, grab their skis, and
get out on the hill. I’ve been
lucky enough to have a locker
in there my whole life, in spite
of a waiting list for locker
rentals each year. I’ve had an
‘in’ thanks to my parents, who
have had our locker since long
before I came along.

What makes this locker room
so special? Probably not the
tipsy, ancient blue benches that
have been sitting in the same
place for as long as I’ve been
living; warped and rounded
from all the use they’ve seen.

Nor is it the dim lighting and
cold damp smell of skiers
passing through, leaving melt-
ing snow in their wake as it
falls from their boot treads.
The harsh whistle of wind
finding its way through the
cracks under the door doesn’t
give a warm feeling as you sit,
waiting.The heater up on the
wall cannot possibly keep up
as the double doors open and
close hundreds of times with
the traffic coming and going.
The rows and rows of pale
blue dented lockers; each one
coated in stickers of countless
destinations around the world,
brag silently of their owner’s
travels.The locker room has
been my safe haven for cold
days, my back-up lunch room,
and the go-to spot whenever I
meet friends after training. No

Continued on page 14

Furniture • Flooring •Window Treatments
Cabinets • Granite • Renovation

SERTA
MATTRESS SALE

15% off for Ski Club Members
Must show ski club card

Ski Fast – straight into Birchwood for your
discount today. Offer expires June1, 2011

Village West - Sugarloaf • birchwoodinteriors.com
207-237-7000
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60th Anniversary Celebration

Left: Ski Club
President Bruce
Miles

Right: CVA board
member Kevin Burns

Left: After 25 years,
Sugarloafers say so long to
CVA Headmaster John
Ritzo and wife Patty

New CVA Head-
Left: master Kate Webber

Left:
Sugarloaf
General
Manager
John Diller

Above: Left to right,
Laura Schaefer,

Anne Hanson and
Diane Sturzenberger

Above: Ski Board member Steve Schae-
fer with sister and brother-in law, Laura
and Glenn Leisey from TX!

Right: Peter Roy,
Richie Garrett and

Bob Garrett

Above: Charlie Copeland,
Phil Hunter and Jon Hellstedt
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appliancesdshan@tdstelme.net

Open a bottle of Merriam Vineyards...
and discover why our vineyards are earning distinction as a 
world-class winery. We pride ourselves on paying meticulous 
attention to the endless details that go into making
fine wine. No short cuts...no compromises...
nothing mass produced.

The result? 
Our Merlot & Cabernet Sauvignon
have won double-gold awards
and are attracting attention
from critics, collectors 
and people who are 
passionate about
wine. 

Enjoy!

Tel: (978) 352-8155 � Fax: (978) 352-8857
www.merriamvineyards.com � email: info@merriamvineyards.com

JUST ONE SIP.
Jim McCormick and Jim Listowich

Above: Left to right, Jean Croce, Phyllis Coggeshall,
Nancy Makin, Jeannette Parker, Nancy Gaunce

Above: Back row Dick and Marilyn Bains, Lev and Laurie Steeves, Stan Tingley, Diane
and Charlie Copeland. Front row Rolande and Clem Begin and Jan Tingley.

Above:Rich “Crusher”
Wilkinson, Bagpiper
Marco Stivaletta
and Kip Files

Above: The dance floor was packed the whole night - can’t keep those skiers sitting down!



PUTAGOODROOFOVER YOURHEAD

You don’t have to compromise style for
a quality, lifetime and maintenance-free roof.

Visit us on the web or call for
more information about our standing

seam metal roof systems.

207.872.8771 • WATERVILLE, ME • www.cobeckroofing.com

BECK & SONS INCCO ROOFING & SHEET METAL

Serving homeowners in Maine since 1920
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2011 SCVA Re-cap
From Chip Cochrane – Alpine Junior DevelopmentProgram Director SCVA and CVA Head J3 Coach

SCVA had one of its most successful seasons in a long time! During
our season of MARA Cup races and Qualifiers, between SCVA and
CVA, J3’s, J4’s and J5’s have taken the overwhelming majority of podium
spots in every age group and both genders. Though the season isn’t
over yet, here a few highlights:

Qualifying for J3 Junior Olympics @ Okemo, VT
from SCVA / CVA:
Guys: Sam Morse, BriggsWilliams,TJWelch
Girls: Czari Cochrane, Elly Bengtsson, Lee Foden, Meghan McCormack

Qualifying for J3 Finals @ Sunday River:
Guys: CharlieThompson,AndrewWest, Kyle Farrington,
RJ Sarka, Blake Enrico, Liam O’Rourke, Kevin Goldberg.
Girls: Leika Scott, Emily Listowich,Anna Mulhearn,
Emma Landes,Abby Mills

Qualifying for J4 Future stars
(called J4 Eastern Regionals this year):
Guys: Carter Kendig, DevereuxThomas,
Hunter Kendig, Henry Kearing, GeoffreyWest,
Thomas Lesniak,Will Thompson, Jack Joyce,
Nick Cushman.
Girls: Erica Jenson, Sophia Morris, Natalie Gray,
Shelby Battistelli

Qualifying for J5 Piche
Championships:
Guys: Kelsey Kubota,
Gibson Scott, SamThomp-
son, Devon Lathrop
Girls: Rylee McCormick,
Emma Kearing, MadisonSarka

J4 Male State Champion – Carter Kendig
J4 Female State Champion – Erica Jenson

3 Male State Champion – Sam Morse,
J3 Female State Champion – Elly Bengtsson

SCVA & CVA take ALL 4 SPOTS!

Results from J3 Finals
at Sunday River 3/3 – 3/6:
Girls:, Leika Scott: 1st place in the Super G,
1st place in GS, and 3rd place in Slalom!
Boys: Liam O’Rourke: 20th in GS, and
CharlieThompson: 12th in GS. Drew
West: 7th in Slalom!

Erica Jenson

Carter Kendig

Meta
l



athletes, and providing top-notch training
and fundamental skiing skills.

Other factors for success: CVA “Winter
Training Camps” and “Bonus Friday” training
sessions were well attended by many SCVA
athletes who benefited in training above and
beyond the regular SCVA program. Sugar-
loaf deserves kudos as well for providing the
best gate training venues possible this win-
ter for SCVA on weekends and holidays
despite a bumpy season!

Most importantly, success has come from the athletes themselves,
who have shown dedication and perseverance beyond what I
have witnessed in my 20 years
involved at CVA. They have
shown unmatched commitment
to improving their basic
fundamentals, training harder
and smarter, and ultimately skiing
faster!

Although it’s not over yet, thank
you all for an outstanding year,
and once we have cleared the
end of the season, look forward
to stepping it up again NEXT
season! �
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Much of this year’s SCVA success can be
attributed to the fantastic coaching staff, which
put forth huge efforts to assist the athletes.
Their contribution of hard work and expertise
should not go with out recognition.

The new SCVA Parent Support Organization has
been fantastic in assisting the program with a new
wireless timing system (with avery generous gift
from the Sugarloaf Ski Club as well!) which has
been put to use on more than a dozen training
sessions throughout the ski season.

The SCVA PSO has helped provide a big flat screen monitor for
the Comp center, which can be used for viewing of “live-timing”.
In the future, a video cam will be mounted on hill, so it will also

be possible to watch the ath-
letes from the comp center
while they race. They have s
supported by making lodging
and logistic arrangements for
post-season championships,
organized team sweat shirts,
and much more!

This, along with improved
communication, has allowed the
coach ing staff to be more
efficient in coaching their

Jeremy Veilleux

Adam Hohmeyer

Whitney Kulich
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MORONG FALMOUTH
Bill and Peter Sowles are pleased to support

the Sugarloaf Ski Club

www.morong.com • 1-800-356-4020
187 Route One, Falmouth, Maine 04105 • Sugarloafers since 1958

We meet your grocery needs!
A big selection of your favorite beer and

wine beverages

Our qualified butchers will cut you a
fresh steak, package our store-ground burger

or de-bone our chicken for you.

Featuring all kinds of deli meats, cheeses,
salads and fresh seafood

Talk to our deli staff about making up a party
platter or fruit basket for your special occasion.

We also have a laundry facility

Open 7 days a week until 8:00 PM except Sundays(5:00 PM)
On Main Street • Route 27 in Kingfield • 207-265-2202

SMSC Skating Party
Held February 22 at the Touring Center

Left: Phil
Hunter, Steve
Schaefer and

Gary Brown,
who was laced
up and on the
ice that night.

Ski Club members
young and old had
a funfilled night at
the Touring Center
eating and skating.
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SUGARLOAF
AREA GROCERS

For all your Sugarloaf Area
Grocery needs since 1989

Sugarloaf Groceries
on the mountain

237-2200

Ayottes Country Store
in the Valley
235-2443

John Beaupre "72" and Bob Thomas "82"
Proprietors

Mountainside Grocers
at access road entrance

237-2248

Anni’s Market
Main Street Kingfield

265-2664

Below: Karen Hunter
Korn getting one of her
daughters ready to get
out on the ice.

Above: Kyle Farrington on
his way out to the rink.

Left: Two Ski Club
members having lots of
fun.
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Contact one of 
our real estate 

professionals today!

call 207-265-4000

e-mail info@csmrealestate.com

online www.csmrealestate.com

(If you are currently listed with another real estate agency, please do not consider this a solicitation.)

Serving the Sugarloaf area and the beautiful 
western mountains of Maine for over 30 years!

Sugarloafskiclub.org
Be sure to check out our website
frequently. It has all of the latest

Ski Club information. Stay well informed!

matter how crazy busy the
restaurants or base lodge would
be, the locker room would al-
ways have a spot open for me
to sit, amongst folks who knew
me long before I could know
who they were. It isn’t pretty, or
fancy, or even warm, but its in-
habitants surely are. Folks that
have known this mountain many
years, they are its inner core, its
heart and soul.They’ve watched
me grow up, along with many
other locals kids; starting out ar-
riving on my mom’s back in a
carrier, to toddling in with my
snowsuit for my first few runs;
and now racing in with a cocoa
from Java Joe's as I laugh with
friends about our training.

Growing up as a Sugarloafer, the
locker room influenced the way
I viewed the moun-tain. I saw
things from all of the locals’
and employees’ points of view,
instead of justthe ski coaches I
trained with and wealthy par-
ents who drove me home. I
learned to appreciate the
mountain for all of its unique-
ness. The locker room has made
me more respectful and humble
because of what it has shown
me. Within its walls are people
who’ve known it in simpler
times.The folks who use this

space don’t own condos nearby.
Their places are off-mountain.
They are here for the skiing, not
the fancy condos and restau-
rants. And I think of them as
my extended family. We always
make small talk as we get ready.
They are quick to smile and
greet me as I come in the door,
wish me luck in my race on race
days. This place is the first thing
that comes to mind when I
think of Sugarloaf. Not my
friends, northe harsh howling
wind, not the classic picture
from Oh My Gosh Corner, not
even the open white trails. Over
the years that I have been skiing,
the resort has continued to
change.The base lodge has
been remodeled, new stores
have been opened, different
people and coaches have come
and gone; but the locker room
has stayed the same.This simple
on mountain hub, without all the
frills of the modern resort that
surrounds it has made me
understand truly what a
Sugarloafer is. It has made
me a more humble and
respective person, teaching me
to appreciate all the work that
goes into making something
successful.The locker room has
affected my childhood, making
Sugarloaf a huge part of who I
am today and is ingrained in my
mind as a happy place.�

Locker Room
Continued from page 7
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An independent insurance
agency that works for you.

Call Jim today for a review
of your current insurance

207-235-2642

Jim Wilson • Branch Manager
Carrabassett Valley, Maine

Jim Harrison • CIC

THE PLACE TO BE ANYTIME...
DAY OR NIGHT

Lunch
Featuring Pizza, Salads,

Sandwiches

Leisurely Dinner
Featuring Pasta, Seafood,

Steaks & Pizza

Join us in our smoke-free Greenhouse
overlooking the slopes

In Village West at Sugarloaf
207-237-2192

Open Daily for Lunch & Dinner

Does anybody out there know these people?
Please email us at sugarloafskiclub@roadrunner.com

A blast from the past




